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11th September 2024 
 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

You may have noticed our shared area outside of Y2 has changed from last year! This is 

becoming a small worlds area, and we would greatly appreciate any of the following that 

you could donate to giving the children toys to play with: 

• Animals 

• Dinosaurs 

• Dolls 

• Sea life 

• Cars/vehicles 

The children will use these to create their own areas and games, some examples are: 

Please hand any donations to your class teacher or the school office. 

Thank you for anything you can give that helps make playtimes for your child more enjoyable 

at Grove House. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Mr Wickett. 

Assistant Headteacher 
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